12/10/2014

Amenia Fire District
36 Mechanic Street

Amenia, NY 12501

To Whom [t May Concern:

The officers of the Amenia Fire District have reviewed two potential hammerhead location
changes presented to us by Silo Ridge.

We are accepting the changes at the following locations:

1} The hammerhead between house numbers SL-1 and S1-2 could be moved back to the area
between 5L-4 and SL-5.

2} The hammerhead located in the driveway of house number SL-27 could be relocated across
from house number SL-22 and SL-23.

We ask that these new areas still be constructed and maintained as such a hammerhead would be in the
prior locations, Engineers will need to make sure the patential changes interact with the NYS Fire Code.

Please feel free to contact us with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

eister
2" Assistant Chief

(914) 804-4523




